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May 5, 2015 

 

 

Ms. Mitzi Davis 

c/o Farmers Branch Rotary Club 

P.O. Box 810135 

Farmers Branch, Texas 75381-0135 

 

Dear Ms. Davis, 

 

The City’s long-standing partnership with the City of Farmers Branch Rotary Club has been a 

tremendous success and continues to greatly benefit Farmers Branch families.  Your ongoing 

support of the Youth Scholarship Program provides children the opportunity to participate in 

recreation programs, supports fine arts, and other activities in which they otherwise might not be 

able to participate. 

 

Your donation to the Youth Scholarship Program in the amount of $1,000 will help cover 

registration expenses, uniforms, equipment, and other supplies necessary for children in our 

community to participate in their favorite activities. 

 

I am appreciative of the tireless efforts and support demonstrated by the members of the Farmers 

Branch Rotary Club.  On behalf of the City Council, the citizens of Farmers Branch, and the City 

staff I thank the Farmers Branch Rotary Club for this generous donation. 

 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       Bob Phelps 

       Mayor 

 


